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APEM Customers 
APEM EOL announcement 
Re:  A01ES Series Emergency Stops 
 
 
Due to a change in global safety standards, APEM’s A01ES Series of emergency-stop switches has been 
upgraded to the A01ESD series.  This product complies with the latest in safety standards for E-stops 
(DEMCO EN60947-5-5). The A01ES series will be discontinued and replaced with the A01ESD.  The 
change affects the following part numbers: 

 
- A01ES – to be replaced with A01ESDM 
- A01ESSP3 - to be replaced with A01ESDSP3 
- A0154B - to be replaced with A0154BD 
- A0150B - to be replaced with A0150BD 

 
In addition to the safety compliance we have also enhanced the feel of the actuation and designed a 
few new actuator options.  Please see the attached specification for more details.  
 
Last-time buy, NCNR purchase orders will be accepted until August 31, 2016 for deliveries no later than 
October 28, 2016. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Chris DoVale 
Product Manager  
cdovale@apem.com 
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